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We are excited to announce the dates for  the 2009 Daylesford Foto Biennale Third International Festival of Photography.  DFB09 will run from September 4th 2009 to October 4th 2009.  The shift from Winter to  early Spring for our next biennale will hopefully  see more visitor friendly weather. We have our fingers crossed.  


Members of the organising committees and the Board met earlier this month, and attendance numbers were excellent.  Several people have already been very active in securing in kind sponsorship for DFB09, and we are particularly grateful to our Vice President Mike McCaw for his wonderful efforts in this regard.  Stimulating ideas were presented to, and by, the group, and the 09 event promises to be even more wonderful than 07.  It is incredibly exciting to have the interest of so many people willing to make this event a success.  We hope, at some stage, that you too may be able to offer a small contribution of your time, and make your own mark on our festival.


MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

A spill of board positions was held over from our last AGM due to insufficient nominations  to fill vacant positions. The last few months have seen an influx of personnel to the new organising committee and we now move forward with a full complement of positions and renewed energy. The new board is:                                                                         President – Julie Millowick                                                                                               Vice President – Mike McCaw                                                                                  Treasurer and Public Officer – Christina Read  [co-opted]                                                          Secretary – Joan Vanderfeen  [co-opted]                                                                               Committee member – Ellie Young                                                                          Committee member – Fiona Brook                                                                         Committee member – Senga Peckham                                                                   Committee member – Paulette Wellings [co-opted]


There is no formal call for entry for the Core Program at DFB09  as participation in the prestigious top end of the program is by invitation,  but that said, we are always interested in looking at work which may potentially be included.  If you have a show that is exciting, fresh, challenging, pushes boundaries or exhibits the ultimate in photographic craft, or preferably ticks most, if not all of those boxes, we would like to hear from you. But before you go stuffing a CD into an envelope, there are a couple of other criteria for Core Program participation.  Work must be previously un-exhibited if you are an Australian artist, or have had only limited exposure if you are an international based artist.  If your work is a variation on a well worn theme or technique we will probably not be interested. 

There will be a formal Call for Entry into the DFB09 Fringe Program later in the year – probably early in November. To make sure you get the call when it goes out, get on our Email list via the website www.daylesfordfotobiennale.org.



The exhibition program at DFB09 will be a three tiered structure. The Core Program will be two tiered with around 12 to 15  main shows and another 12 to 15 secondary shows.  The Fringe will again be open entry, and there will be a Perimeter program which will run in the smaller towns within the Hepburn Shire. The Perimeter program will be like a mini DFB in each of Clunes, Creswick, and Trentham.  Trentham will feature alternative photographic processes,

Clunes will feature photo documentary, whilst Creswick will feature landscape photography

The exhibition programs will be supported by workshops, seminars, affiliate and special events, and as always we aim to cater for the broadest of audiences with a lineup of events which cover all photographic genres and proficiency levels.


Pulling together and event the magnitude of the Daylesford Foto Biennale is a huge logistical task. Already we have amassed a team of keen and committed volunteers to help with the task of getting DFB09 up and running, but as they say – ‘Many hands make light work’. You don’t have to be a photographer to be on the organising committee and you don’t have to commit your life for the next 15 months to be involved. There is a diverse range of tasks  which need to be undertaken – some requiring  lots of effort, some requiring minimal input. Some things need to be done now, and others not until we are a lot further down the track. The DFB09 organising committee is made up of groups in the areas of Funding and finance, Events and staging, Marketing and publicity. We have requirements for skills as diverse as graphic design,  writing funding applications, web searching,  display stand construction, copywriting and a myriad of other tasks. If you would like to come along and check things out – the organising committee meets first Monday of the month  at 7.00pm at the Daylesford Neighbourhood Centre 13 Camp St.  

We also have a Melbourne group for those who are metro based and would like to get involved. Send us an email for the next Melbourne meeting details

 
The Daylesford Foto Biennale has been awarded Deductible Gift Recipient Status [DGR] which means that donations over $5 can be claimed as an income tax deduction. There are a few conditions attached to DGR donations. Funds must be kept in a separate Public Fund account, and only used for DFB cultural purposes

For the giver, donations must be unconditional – you can’t ask for anything in return, but rest assured your donation will be acknowledged in our publications and website. If you would like to join the list of supporters, please call or email  the festival office  to make your  donation.



DFB Members, in addition to a range of benefits including free entry to exhibitions and seminars, discounts on workshops and DFB09 merchandise, members are eligible for nomination to DFB Inc board positions, and are entitled to vote at the DFB AGM or Special Meetings. To become a member you must fill in the membership form [available to download from the website or call the office to have one posted or emailed out] 

and have your application endorsed by two existing DFB members. Membership runs from joining date to AGM following DFB09. Membership fee is $33 inc GST plus $11 inc GST joining fee. 

Renewal  notices for existing DFB members went out sometime ago. There is still a  sizeable

proportion of members who have not renewed for 09. So if you have a notice collecting dust in your in tray, please send your cheque as soon as possible – we need it!


The first Canberra National Festival of Photography VIVID kicks off on July 11th 2008 and runs through until October 12th. Over fifty national and ACT-based institutions are collaborating to present exhibitions, conferences and a range of events for photographers, photographic historians and everyone with an interest in photography. Check out the full program of events

at www.nla.gov.au/vivid   All of us at the DFB send our best wishes to the VIVID organisers

for an exciting and successful festival of photography.


Do you have a venue in the Hepburn Shire which may be suitable for  hosting an exhibition or event during DFB09? We are currently compiling a list of potential spaces. If you would like to be involved, or just find a out a bit more about  DFB09, please call the office on 5348 5703 or send us an email to <info@daylesfordfotobiennale.org> so we can discuss the possibility of your involvement.






MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT











                                     DAYLESFORD FOTO BIENNALE 2009


                           THIRD INTERNATIONAL FESTIVAL OF PHOTOGRAPHY








                                          NEWSLETTER No 16   June 2008





                                         NEW BOARD MEMBERS 





JOIN THE DFB09 ORGANISING COMMITTEE





                                  TAX DEDUCTABLE DONATIONS








                                           BECOME A DFB MEMBER 








                                   © Daylesford Foto Biennale 2008














VIVID IN CANBERRA





DFB09 VENUES











Daylesford Foto Biennale Inc


PO Box 569 Daylesford


Vic 3460 AUSTRALIA


telephone [61] 3 5348 5703


email info@daylesfordfotobiennale.org


web www.daylesfordfotobiennale.org











DFB09 PROGRAM STRUCTURE





DFB09 EXHIBITION PROPOSALS








